
 

Winter Weather Policy 

 
Now that the forecast has words like “winter weather” and “snow,” 
I want to remind you about The Growing Place’s policy regarding  
the same, you may find this in your Parent Handbook.   
 

If Kanawha County Schools operates on a 2- hour delay, we will do our 

best to open at 9:45.  If Kanawha County closes for the day, we will 

also be closed.  On days when Kanawha County is not scheduled but 

we normally would be open, a decision will be made and announced 

by us.  We need consideration because our staff does not live right 

next door and their travel might be compromised.  We cannot open if 

we do not have proper staff/child ratio.   

 

Our Announcements will be made with a message on Procare and on 

THE GROWING PLACE FACEBOOK PAGE.  When you receive the 

announcement, please respond so that we will know you are aware. 

 

 


